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Martha’s Vineyard Bank is Proud to Announce Jennifer Smith Turner Elected as a 

Corporator and Bank Trustee and Todd Bidwell, Jennifer Edwards, Clark Guinn, and 

James Hagerty as Corporators.  
 

Edgartown, MA – Martha’s Vineyard Bank hosted the Annual Meeting of the Corporators for 

Vineyard Bancorp, a mutual holding company on November 10, 2021 at the Martha’s Vineyard 

Film Center in Vineyard Haven. A virtual option to participate was also provided. During the 

meeting, Jennifer Smith Turner was elected to the Board of Trustees of Martha’s Vineyard Bank.  

 

Ms. Turner is an acclaimed author and corporate executive. She is the author of two poetry books 

and a recent novel. As an author and poet, she has been a featured speaker at Yale University and 

University of Pennsylvania Kelly Writers House. She has also been featured on NPR and 

Connecticut Public Television.  

 

A full-time resident of Martha’s Vineyard, Ms. Turner’s corporate career is impressive. She has 

served as interim President and Board Member for the Newman’s Own Foundation. Prior to 

relocating to Martha’s Vineyard, Turner led the Girl Scouts of Connecticut as President and CEO 

and was appointed by Connecticut’s Governor to be Deputy Commissioner of the Department of 

Economic and Community Development. In her early career, Turner served in several executive 

roles in the Insurance industry.  

 

“We are extraordinarily fortunate Ms. Turner will be sharing her experience and talent as a 

member of our Board of Trustees. She fully supports our purpose and mission and she will be a 

tremendous asset to the organization as we serve our community and build our future,” stated 

James M. Anthony, President and CEO of Martha’s Vineyard Bank.  

 

The Bank also welcomed Mr. Todd Bidwell, General Manager of the Island Queen, Ms. Jennifer 

Edwards, Executive Director of the Falmouth Road Race, Clark Guinn, General Manager of 

Scout Hotels, and James Hagerty, Town Administrator for the Town of Edgartown.  

 

Mr. Bidwell is well-known in the Falmouth community through his volunteer work as the Board 

President of ViPS (Volunteers in Public Schools) and Board President of Wings for Falmouth 

Families.  



In addition to her role as executive director for the Falmouth Road Race, Ms. Edwards is deeply 

involved in supporting the community as a member of the Falmouth Chamber Board of 

Directors, and other area organizations.  

 

Mr. Guinn is a long-time executive in the hospitality industry locally most recently as Vice 

President of Operations for Scout Hotel and Resort Management. He has also been General 

Manager for the Sea Crest Resort and Conference Center.  

 

Mr. Hagerty, in addition to his public service as Edgartown’s Town Administrator, is an active 

reservist and a Marine Corps veteran of the Iraq war. 
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About Martha’s Vineyard Bank 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank is a full-service bank headquartered in Edgartown, Massachusetts.  Services offered 

include business and personal banking, trust, investment services, and insurance. The Bank operates 10 locations 

(plus Martha’s Vineyard Investment Advisors) and 16 ATMs on Martha’s Vineyard and in Falmouth, MA. Martha’s 

Vineyard Bank reports $1.03 Billion in total assets as of December 31, 2020.  Bank deposits are fully insured 

through the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) and the Depositor’s Insurance Fund (DIF). Investment 

services provided by Martha’s Vineyard Investment Advisors, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Martha’s Vineyard 

Bank. mvbank.com   

 

For more information visit community.mvbank.com or contact: 

Christine (CJ) Conrad, VP, Marketing and Solution Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or 
Patti Leighton, Community Relations Director at (774) 310-2030 or pleighton@mvbank.com. 

 


